

November 13, 2020

Early Release on Wednesday, November 25 @ 2:10 PM

As a reminder, all Kyrene schools will close early on Wednesday, November 25, to give families and staff an early start to the Thanksgiving holiday weekend. Estrella will release at 2:10 PM. Just as on conference days, both Kids Club and After Hours will still be available to students already scheduled to attend on November 25. Kids Club and After Hours will begin immediately after school and will go until the normally scheduled end time.

Free Meal Service: Thanksgiving Week

Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, there will be just one day of curbside meal pickup the week of November 23. Families can pick up a full week of meals (7 breakfasts and 7 lunches) at the Kyrene District Office on Monday, November 23. In-person students will continue to receive free meals at school on days schools are in session, but families are welcome to pick up meals curbside at the District Office on 11/23, to ensure in-person students have meals on non-school days. The regular Monday/Thursday curbside pickup schedule will resume on Monday, November 30. Pickup times are 9:00-11:00 a.m. and 2:00-4:00 p.m. Meals are free for any child age 18 or under. Children do not have to be present at curbside pickup.



Important Notice Regarding COVID-19

If a student receives a COVID-19 test for any reason, that child must remain home from school while awaiting test results, even if the child has no symptoms. There have been a number of cases in our Kyrene community involving asymptomatic exposure, and sending a child to school while awaiting a test result could result in an unnecessary quarantine of other students.

Kyrene's flowchart for possible COVID-19 exposure or illness, located on the Safety Measures web page, states: Asymptomatic students tested for COVID-19 should NOT return to school until test results are available. If the results are positive, families must follow flowchart guidance for a positive test result.

As a reminder, all families were asked to acknowledge the Kyrene Mitigation Plan before returning to in-person learning. Thank you for continuing to follow all safety measures, as this is our best chance of keeping our schools open for learning.

Contact Us

Kyrene de la Estrella 2620 E Liberty Lane, Phoenix, Arizona 85048

Phone: 480-541-3000 Fax: 480-541-3010 Attendance: 480-541-3001 **School Hours:** 9:10 am – 3:25 pm

Office Hours: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

A+ School of Excellence™







